
Dear Stall, Mother one, I hope its not too late. best Richard 

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory  Committee 
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT 

4 June 2014 

The Rotunda Building 201413145/P 

No objection in principle. VVe note that the adjoining building, 41A Gloucester Crescent, is also in office 
use, and that, as such, there should be no issues over noise harming local residential amenity. VVe, 
nonetheless, think it good practice to require a report on the noise implications of such an installation, 
including an assessment of the noise generated by the new plant, and the degree of attentuation achieved 
by the proposed enclosure. We would also expect to see details of the reduced energy concumption by 
replacement plant. to ensure that the development is sustainable. 

Richard Simpson FSA 
Chair 


